
 

 

 

 

           29 September 2023 

 

Request 

I would like to ask The Parish of St Helier how many streetlights have been changed to LED by the Parish of 
St Helier in each of the last 5 years? Also If possible with the budgeted amount allocated and amount actually 
spent the Parish of St Helier on replacing street lighting with LED's for each of those years? 

 

Response 

Over the past three years the Parish of St Helier has been undertaking a roll out of LED lighting, to date 144 
fittings have been replaced. 

The budget set for 2021, was £15,000 for LEDs and £75,000 for light columns, all of which was spent. 

In 2022, the Parish Assembly approved money to commence a project where streetlights would be replaced 
on a rolling programme, and to increase the budget to £250,000, amalgamating both the replacement of 
LED’s and columns into one. The amount spent on replacing street lighting for 2022 was £251,792. 

The budget agreed at this year’s Parish Assembly for 2023/2024 is £150,000. 

 

 

 


